
Week Commencing: 21.3.22 

 

 Despite Covid dropping off the media’s interest, it is still very prevalent in society!  

In line with multiple schools, we have had a greater number of cases across pupils and staff than previously. We have     

managed to keep classes open, but we would ask all staff and families to be very vigilant of symptoms, and test regularly 

where possible. Many thanks 

In more positive news, the pupils have thrown themselves in to Red Nose Day activities today whilst raising money for   

charity. We have held a class lego building competition! 

Have a lovely weekend.  - Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays that have just been and are coming up:  Alexis (Purple), Alfie (Red)  

Enjoy your special Day! 

Upcoming dates; 

21.3.22 Down Syndrome       

Awareness Day Shine bright in 

bright clothing! The brighter the 

better! 

25.3.22 Epilepsy Awareness Day 

Staff and pupils may wear purple in 

support of our friends with Epilepsy 

30.3.22 Middle School Catwalk 

(end of Topic show)  

31.3.22 Lower School Easter        

Parade Letters to follow 

1.4.22 Last Day of Term AND       

Autism Awareness Day.  Details to 

follow 

 

 

Meet the new parent Governors 

 The newly elected parent governors, Mandy Aulak and Eion     

Botha wish to meet with parents to formally introduce           

themselves, and specifically to discuss the issue about the current 

operating hours of the school and the impact as well as the       

implications of this decision. In order to meet as many parents as 

possible, a zoom meeting has been  arranged at 6pm on Thursday 

24th March. The link will be sent via email.  Mandy and Eion look 

forward to seeing as many of you as possible. “      

 “Start by doing what’s necessary; then do what’s possible; and suddenly you are doing the impossible.”. – Francis of Assisi.  

Lawlors 

Lawlors estate agent in Loughton High Street is inviting pupils to 

bring a piece of Easter art (using any art form), between 14th 

March and 13th April to receive a free Easter egg and to be en-

tered in a draw for a 1st place prize!! A nice project for parents or 

carers to do with their child!  

 

 


